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The William Sloane Coffin, Jr. Project Committee is seeking to identify and
acquire originals or copies of suitable materials to place in the Sterling Memorial
Library’s Manuscript and Archives permanent collection of the Coffin Papers.

If you have published materials or unpublished letters or manuscripts or related
items including copies of his sermons or tapes of his talks, please consider donating
them to Yale Manuscript and Archives Coffin Papers Collection. Papers, photos,
tape recordings or videos relating to the many different aspects of the Reverend
Coffin’s long career of public service are of particular interest.

In addition, we would like to encourage all those who wish to participate — from
our Class and from the wider world — to take a moment and write down some of your
own comments and reflections about Bill Coffin. If Bill has been an important
figure for you, please take time and give thought to writing some brief comments as
a letter on a 8 2 x 11 inch piece of paper and send these pages to the Committee.
You may use as many sheets of paper as you wish, but please try not to fold
whatever sheets of paper you use because we would like to assemble the collected
statements in a bound volume for Bill.

During the Class Reunion in New Haven we would like to invite those of you
who are willing to video record some comments to or about Bill Coffin to introduce
yourselves to some of the video professionals from 7roma Team Video who are
circulating as part of our Reunion. They will be videotaping Bill’s talk on 31 May at
2:00 pm in SSS 114. This would be a nice occasion to express your thoughts or
thanks to Bill on the record.

With grateful thanks,

The William Sloane Coffin, Jr. Project Committee
P. O. Box 381485
Cambridge, MA 02238-1485




